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Comments: I am opposed to the Sandwich project. I am concerned about its impact on hiking trails in the area. I

see at least three trails that I hike often that are within the proposed cut area. I am also concerned about skidder

roads. Even if the trees will be selectively cut, there will have to be a road to get to them and get them out. I have

seen some skidder roads  that are quite wide and messy. This would certainly have a negative impact on the

hiking experience out there. I urge you to reconsider this project. Thank you.


